
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Dowson Diamonds Cheer Squads will be competing at the Tameside Primary Schools Cheer Competition 

held at Active Copley on Wednesday 10th July  

We will leave school at 12.30pm after having an early lunch. The competition starts at 1.15pm and will 

finish at 4.20pm. After the feedback from parents after the event last year, we would like to ask Cheer 

parents for help with transport.  

Spectators can arrive at the venue from 12.55. Tickets are not available from school but can be purchased 

from: 

https://app.etickets.to/buy/?e=17567 

Kind regards   

 

Mrs L Beever 

Finance Officer 

Tameside Primary Cheerleading Competition 2019 

 

I give permission for my child___________________________ to travel to Copley  

I can transport my own child and have room for ___ other children [  ] 

I cannot transport my own child and so give permission for them to travel with another parent or member 

of Dowson staff. [  ] 

 

Signed ______________________________________________________ Parent/Carer 

https://app.etickets.to/buy/?e=17567

